
NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES 
 

Readington Township Board of Education 

Personnel Committee Meeting 

November 8, 2018 

 

Dr. Hart, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Ray Egbert, Anna Shin and Melissa Szanto were present at the Personnel Committee 

meeting on November 8, 2018.  The following matters were discussed: 

1. Various staffing matters and RTEA related matters were discussed.   

2. Dr. Hart updated the Committee on current enrollment numbers, and that the prior enrollment report had erroneously 

shown an increase of 50 students where it should have reflected a decrease in enrollment of 34 students.  The report 

has been corrected. 

 

3. Dr. Hart discussed the possibility of a future “job fair” type event to attract candidates for future vacancies for 

various positions (non-teacher and non-administrator positions) within the district.  

 

4. The next Personnel Committee meeting is scheduled for November 26th at 8:30 am. 

 

 

  

 


